#### **ZANESVILLE ALUMNI NEWS**



Volume 4, Issue 4 November 2014

ZANESVILLE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

# CALL FOR ASSISTANCE



Dear Members of Zanesville Alumni Association,

This is a call for assistance and participation from our members. As of November 2014, three officers of the association will be ending their commitment in the capacity of officer. Those include: Beth Harsch, President; Sharlene Ward, Vice-President and Donna Meyer, Secretary. This was first announced at the general membership meeting in April 2014 and again at the August meeting. All have served their 2-year commitment in this current officer position. None of them desire to be re-elected to these positions at this time.

Please consider your involvement in the group. With support from members/friends, serving this group in an officer capacity can be very rewarding and at times great fun. Please remember that the efforts of the association through membership and fundraisers help alumni stay in touch with each other through reunions and newsletters. Our other major goal is to continue to provide scholarships to ZHS seniors, encouraging and supporting their educational and career goals. Since reorganizing in the fall of 2010, ZAA has given 12 \$1000 scholarships, which is a huge accomplishment.

If you are interested in more information about these officer positions or are interested in running for these positions, please contact Beth Harsch at 740-454-3329. Our next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 13, 2014 at 7pm at the Zanesville Alumni Association office located at the corner of Pine and Pershing. Please come to the meeting. It is open to all active annual and lifetime members.

Most sincerely,

Beth Harsch, ZAA President, class of 1974



# Class of 1959 55<sup>th</sup> Reunion

reunions lass are а time for remembering a very special time in one's life and reflecting on special memories with friends. The ZHS Class of 1959 reunions has always been very well attended and the 55<sup>th</sup> reunion was no exception! Distance has never been a consideration when it is time to return to Zanesville to revive high school friendships via a class reunion! Classmates returned on the weekend of August 1<sup>st</sup> and 2<sup>nd</sup> from the states of Washington, California, Arizona, New Mexico, Kansas, New Hampshire, Maine, Florida, Washington D. C., Pennsylvania, Michigan, Illinois, Georgia, Minnesota, Delaware, Texas, Tennessee, as well as Ohio.



Classmates Joyce Smith Gibbs and Harley Dorr are shown above lighting a candle for each deceased class member.

Friday evening was an informal evening on the

patio at EagleSticks remembering the "Rock and Roll" era, complete with sightings of "saddle shoes" and "poodle skirts"! Great Fun!

Saturday morning over 50 classmates took a tour of the "new high school" with Wayne Carpenter as our guide. Several people also golfed at EagleSticks that morning. Many classmates took advantage of the nice day to explore the Art Festival held in Zanesville that weekend.

Saturday evening the reunion was held in the tent at EagleSticks. Special guests included teachers Liz Burrier and Wayne Cunningham. A candle lighting ceremony took place to honor all deceased class members. Class President John Miller was MC for the evening and four members of the Class of 1959 were recognized as members of the Zanesville City Schools Hall of Fame. They are Karen Brock Dyser, Forest Farmer, John Miller, and Clarence Jones.

### Class of 1979 35<sup>th</sup> Reunion

he ZHS Class of 1979 met for their 35<sup>th</sup> reunion on Saturday, August 2. The Zanesville Yacht Club was their gathering place. Classmates enjoyed an evening of food, music and catching up with each others' lives. Those alumni with the '79 grads who attended ZHS at the same time were included in the evening activities. Any graduates of the class of '79 or those who know the whereabouts of those folks are asked to contact the alumni office so your info can get to the class committee for future reunions.

## Class of 1954 60th Reunion

emories came flooding back as the Class of 1954 met to reminisce about days long gone and all that happened between the years at ZHS when they shared a special time in their lives and now. The Class of 1954 hosted a hospitality evening on Friday, September 26, 2014 at the VFW. Saturday evening the class gathered once more at the VFW with social hour at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00 p.m. A fun filled weekend with lots of stories told and retold culminated when classmates and guests enjoyed a cruise down the Muskingum River on The Lorena on Sunday beginning at 12:00 NOON. Members of the reunion committee were: Joyce Frick Appleman, Shirley Corbett (Chairperson), Norma Comer, Kenny Dunn, Roger Fitz, Mary Combs Flanagan, Dave Lasure, Barbara Mautz Lewis, Virginia Parr Osborne, and Graham Weaver. Plans are already being made for their next reunion in 2016. On August 12th and 13th, the Class of 1955 will be turning 80 and they are planning a birthday party!

In the February 2015 edition of the Zanesville Alumni Newsletter, we will print a poem written by Larry D. Miller, Class of 1954, in honor of their 60th Class Reunion.



In the February Newsletter Edition
Class of 1984's 30th Class Reunion
Highlights of the John D. Sulsberger Stadium



Next Alumni Meeting Date—7:00 PM Alumni Office Zanesville Community School, Corner of Pine and Pershing Thursday, November 13, 2014.

### 2014 Zanesville Alumni Homecoming Gathering

The night of October 10 found nearly 100 Zanesville High School alumni, family and friends gather together for the 3<sup>rd</sup> Annual Homecoming Gathering. The ZHS cafetorium was abuzz with great conversation while sharing a great meal of lasagna, salad, breadstick, dessert and beverage. Members from various classes took advantage of this time to have "mini" reunions. After the meal, everyone had the opportunity to watch our Blue Devils play the New Philadelphia team either by going to the stadium or



staying in the cafetorium to watch through the big window. It was a great night that everyone enjoyed. Keep your eyes open for next year's gathering. The date is unknown right now but will always be on Homecoming Night at ZHS. A huge THANK YOU goes to the many Zanesville Alumni members who worked to make this night a success.

# ZAA Discount Card Fundraiser



Still available from Zanesville Alumni Association members is the ZAA Discount Card. Its expiration date extends through May 2015 so there is still time to take advantage of the discounts offered. A portion of the proceeds will go to the ZAA Scholarship Fund where this year we again awarded four \$1000 scholarships to graduating seniors. These cards will be good through May 2015. Keep in mind these make great gifts for anyone and could be used as door prizes at reunions.

The card is shown here with the discounts being offered as well as

the many sponsors of our card. We are most grateful to all, discount businesses and sponsors, who are participating this

year and are helping us continue to recognize some very deserving ZHS graduates. The card is being sold now for \$5.00. If you are interested in purchasing a card, you may send an email to <a href="mailto:bhycity@yahoo.com">bhycity@yahoo.com</a>, subject: ZAA discount card or please contact Beth Harsch at 454-3329 or Dave Moody at



454-0447 and arrangements will be made to get them to you. Thanks for your support.

#### **ALUMNI UPDATE**

Wanting to keep up to date with fellow ZHS alumni, we are including the form below for you. We have received a response as you will see below but would love to hear from many more of you. So whether you live here in Zanesville, in the vicinity, in Ohio or out of state, we would like to feature our alumni and keep everyone informed about fellow classmates. So please take a few minutes to fill out the form and send it back to us. Each newsletter will feature some ZHS alums as we receive info from you.

Name (include mai	iden)	
Class of	City, State where you live now	
Spouse, Children it	f applicable	
Higher education if	applicable	
Work info		
	ng info	

Return info to: Zanesville Alumni Association Newsletter ZCS Administrative Center 160 N. 4th St. Zanesville, OH 43701



**Roderick E. Ankrum** - Class of 1965 - Roderick is married to Hazel Marie and has two children - Schnele Wilson and Tracy Colgrave and two grandchildren Mitchell and Tanner. Roderick received his BAA from the University of Cincinnati in 1970 and is retired from Sysco Corporation. He resides in Kingwood, Texas.

**William "Jack" Heydenreich Jr.** - Class of 1959 - Jack resides in Topeka, KS. Jack is married to Sherrol and they have 5 children, 4 boys and 1 girl; 7 grandchildren 2 boys and 5 girls. Jack worked for 23 years for the USAF and 26 years in commercial aviation. He retired in 2006. He is now keeping up with the retired Honey-do, conga-line. (or trying to!)

# Memories! Memories! Memories!



### **Upcoming Class Reunions for 2015**

Class of 1955: The class of 1955 is planning their 60th Class Reunion for the first or second weekend in October. Plans are still tentative and more information will be available in our Winter newsletter edition.

Class of 1960: The class of 1960 is planning their 55th Class Reunion for Friday, August 14 and Saturday, August 15. Further information will be available soon. Call Donna Schaum Meyer at 452-3871 or Anne Baker England at 453-5325 for further information.

**Class of 1965:** The class of 1965 is planning their 50th Class Reunion for Friday, August 28- Informal gathering at Bryan's Place and later attending the ZHS vs. Newark football game as a group. Saturday, August 29– Golf outing in the morning and socializing, cookout, and dancing at Zanesville Country Club. Call Candice Bailey Hoover at 454-7870 for more information.

#### Monthly Class Togethers — Classmates, Spouses, & Guests

Class of 1948 - Golden Corral - 2nd Monday at noon

Class of 1949 - Cracker Barrel - 2nd Monday at 11:00 am

Class of 1951 - Golden Corral on the 1st Wednesday at 11:30 am

Class of 1952 - Honey Baked Ham on the 4th Tuesday at 9:00 am

Class of 1955 - Golden Corral on the 2nd Tuesday at 11:30 am

Class of 1957 - Golden Corral on the 2nd Monday at 11:30 am

Class of 1960 - Honey Baked Ham on the 2nd Thursday at Noon

Class of 1964 - Tee Jay's on the 3rd Thursday of each month at 9:00 am

Class of 1965 - Cracker Barrel on the 1st Tuesday of each month at 9:00 am

Class of 1966 - Adornetto's on the 3rd Tuesday at 6:00 pm



Please remember to update your address, phone and email information with us as it changes throughout the years so that we can keep track of you for alumni and class reunion mailings.

#### Alumni Giving

The Alumni Association gratefully acknowledges these Contributions to the Scholarship Fund since August 2014:

Robert Baughman, Class of 1951

John W. McCoy, Class of 1970

#### In Memory Of:

#### Memorabilia Donations:

**Velma Johnson Huntsman**, donated numerous class reunion booklets, 58th Class Reunion Picture, Lash High School paperweight from their 50th reunion and 1936, 1937, and 1938 yearbooks belonging to her mother, Eloise Thorla Johnson.

"You can celebrate a significant occasion, remember a loved one, commemorate a milestone or recognize someone special with an honorary or memorial gift in their name to the Zanesville Alumni Association, Your donation will honor your friends or loved ones and help sustain our Zanesville Alumni **Association.**"



Please be aware that any information sent through your computer to you from <a href="https://www.alumniclass.com">www.alumniclass.com</a> and offering memberships/merchandise in the name of "Zanesville High School Alumni" is <a href="https://www.alumniclass.com">NOT</a> connected to the official Zanesville Alumni Association operating directly out of the Zanesville City Schools. Money sent to the website listed above is not used locally for our organization, scholarships or other endeavors of the official Zanesville Alumni Association.

#### Zanesville Alumni Scholarship

Contribution Amount	\$

#### Please send your contribution to:

#### Zanesville Alumni Association

Zanesville City Schools Administrative Center 160 North Fourth Street Zanesville, Ohio 43701

Donor's Name	ZHS Class of
In Memory of	ZHS Class of
In Honor of	ZHS Class of

May we publish, not the amount, but your name and the person (s) in whose memory/honor you are contributing?



Contact Us At:
Zanesville Alumni Association
ZCS Administration Center
160 North Fourth Street
Zanesville, Ohio 43701

E-mail: zaa@zanesville.k12.oh.us

Phone: 740-588-5563

We're On The Web! www.zanesville.k12.oh.us

#### **Zanesville Alumni Officers**

Beth Harsch, 1974, President Sharlene Goff Ward, 1967, Vice-President Donna Schaum Meyer, 1960, Secretary David Alan Moody, 1964, Treasurer

#### **Newsletter Committee**

Sharlene Ward, Chairperson Beth Harsch, and David and Pauline Johnson



Dues cover membership for calendar year in which they are paid.

#### **Zanesville Alumni Association Membership**



Name:					
Last		First	MI	Maiden	Class of
Address:					
	Street	City		State	Zip
Email Address:					
Harris Dharas #		0-11.4			
Home Phone # □ \$10 yearly dues	☐ This is a Re	Cell # enewal Membership!	□ \$150 Lifetime	dues 🖵 \$50	0.00 dues for 50 year alumn
How do you want t	o receive your n	ewsletter? (Circle One)	Email	US Mail	
Make Checks Paya		This Form to:			
Zanesville Alumni / Zanesville City Sch		ion Center			
160 North Fourth S		ion conto			
Zanesville, OH 43	701				

Next Alumni Meeting Date
7:00 pm Alumni Office
Sanesville Community School
Corner of Pine and Pershing

ZENESVILLE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 160 NORTH FOURTH STREET AND 43701

